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15th December 2020  
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 

Non-uniform day – Friday 18th December 2020  

As previously mentioned, on the last day of term we will be having a non-uniform day in college.  
Any monies raised from this will be split equally between the 4 House charities: 
 

- Etheldreda - Spectrum Cambridge 
 

- Franklin - C9 Teenage Cancer Trust Ward at Addenbrookes 
 

- Scott - Arthur Rank Hospice 
 

- Turing - Maggie's Cambridge 
 
We ask for donations to be made on WisePay - log into your account as normal, look for "Shop" and 
you will find an option called ‘Non uniform day charity donation Friday 18th December’.  If you are 
able, please make a donation of £1 or more to support our local charities – thank you.   
 
The day is a normal non uniform day and not a ‘Christmas Jumper’ day, however, it would be lovely 
to see as many students as possible in festive colours and attire (including festive jumpers if 
available).  We must stress that non-uniform attire should be suitable for a usual school day.  It is not 
appropriate to come to school in: ripped jeans, crop tops, clothing with big logos, offensive slogans, 
onesies and makeup restrictions apply as per usual.  If you or your child would like more 
information, then please contact your House office.   
 
As we also want this to be a school community event all students can come dressed in non-uniform 
regardless if a donation has been made or not.  
 
Finally, please remember that masks still need to be worn on the day. 

Yours faithfully  

 
 
Simon Warburton  
Principal  
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